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Thank you Shelburne for participating in our 1st Hallowe?en Spooktacular

	The Shelburne Free Press would like to thank you, our community partners, for helping to make our 1st Annual Hallowe'en

Spooktacular and Community Barbecue event such a success.

Thank you to: Piccadilly Party Company, Soaring Heart Wellness, Caravaggio IDA, Jelly Craft Bakery, Dominion Lending,

Foodland Shelburne, No Frills Shelburne and Giant Tiger Shelburne.

Your contributions brought much joy to our the readers and their children and we sincerely appreciate everything.

Thank you also to our guests, friends and family for attending our event, despite the inclement weather.

We look forward to our 2nd Annual event ? coming in 2014!
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